

THE RICHARD CROSSE CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Crawley Lane, Kings Bromley, Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7JE

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs C Gethin
Headteacher: Ms E Bowring
Telephone: 01543 472245
E-mail: office@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk
Website: www.richardcrosse.staffs.sch.uk

September 2nd 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are thrilled to announce the introduction of an exciting new Outdoor Learning programme as part of our curriculum. We believe that learning beyond the classroom provides invaluable opportunities for children to explore, experiment and develop a deeper connection to the natural world. This initiative is an integral part of our commitment to providing a holistic and enriching education for every child. Thank you to our PTA and to everyone who has supported our PTA, for making this possible!

Each year group will participate in 3 blocks of Outdoor Learning throughout the year. These sessions will take place on a rolling programme every Thursday and Friday afternoon.

DATE	~	Thursday Outdoor ∨ leanring	Friday Outdoor ✓ leanring
Block 1			
01.09.25		Year 1	Year 3
08.09.25		Year 1	Year 5
15.09.25		Year 3	Year 5
22.09.25		Year 1	Year 3
29.09.25		Year 1	Year 5
06.10.25		Year 3	Year 5
13.10.25		Year 2	Year 4
20.10.25		Year 2	Year 6
03.11.25		Year 4	Year 6
10.11.25		Year 2	Year 4
17.11.25		Year 2	Year 6
24.11.25		Year 4	Year 6

What to Wear: Your child should come to school in their regular school uniform, with a coat (that
may get dirty), hats and gloves if the weather requires them and a spare pair of outdoor shoes or
wellies (in a plastic bag).













Company Registration Number: 9613632 www.tssmat.staffs.sch.uk

- Logistics: Wellies/shoes can be kept in school in a plastic bag for the duration of the 4 sessions.
- Staying Weather-Ready: We will be outside in all weathers where possible, so please help your child dress for the conditions. We will send a message in advance if any additional, specific items are needed for a particular week. Obviously, in the event of extreme weather, an alternative indoor area for the session will be used.

We are so excited to embark on this adventure with your children and look forward to seeing the many ways in which outdoor learning will enhance their curiosity and skills.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Ms E Bowring